
Board of Registration of Massage Therapy 
Regulations Listening Session 

Monday, January 25, 2021 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM (EST) 

 

Please participate by phone or video conference using the information below: 

 

Join on your computer  

or mobile app 

Microsoft Teams meeting 

Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 
Or call in (audio only) 

+1 857-327-9245,,698365287#   United States, Boston 
Phone Conference ID: 698 365 287# 

 

 

Or call in (audio only) +1 857-327-9245   Phone Conference ID: 698 365 287# 

 

Notice of Listening Session:  The Board of Registration of Massage Therapy (“the Board”) is 

hosting a listening session to receive comments on Board regulations 269 CMR 2.00 to 6.00.  

The Listening Session is scheduled for Monday, January 25, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. by phone or 

video conferencing.   

 

During the listening session, members of the public may address the Board or its designees to 

offer recommendations on proposed changes to the Board’s current regulations. The 

information needed to participate in the listening session by computer, mobile app or telephone 

is listed above.   

 

Current Board regulations are posted here: https://www.mass.gov/lists/statutes-and-regulations-

massage-therapy#rules-and-regulations-governing-massage-therapists- 

 

The Board’s regulations set forth rules for individual licensure and practice of massage 

therapists, as well as rules for licensure and operation of massage therapy establishments. 

 

We encourage members of the public to email the Board at Massagetherapy@mass.gov prior to 

Friday, January 22, 2021 to pre-register if you would like to provide oral comment to the Board 

during the listening session.  Due to time constraints and anticipated participation, all 

individuals will be limited to a three-minute period for comments. 

 

Comments may also be submitted in writing in advance to Massagetherapy@mass.gov or by 

mail to: Board of Registration of Massage Therapy, 1000 Washington St. Boston, MA 02118. 

Due to time constraints, we request that individuals either submit their comments in writing or 

address the Board orally and do not read submitted written comments at the listening session. 

Please note that any comments for the listening session should address Board regulations. If you 

have any additional questions about Board operations that are not related to regulations, you 

may contact the Board at 617-701-8630.   
 

Reasonable accommodations will be provided to individuals with disabilities to participate in the meeting 

on the date listed above. All requests should be made by calling 617-727-1219 or TTY/TDD: (617) 727-

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWNmNmMyZTctMjEwNi00MjY5LWIyNDgtYTA4NjQ0MDYyZGNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e861d16-48b7-4a0e-9806-8c04d81b7b2a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c6e07953-fb9d-45ff-8d3d-8e9f55c92f0f%22%7d
tel:+18573279245,,698365287# 
mailto:Massagetherapy@mass.gov
mailto:Massagetherapy@mass.gov
tel:+16177018630


2099 by 24 hours prior to the meeting. The Board will make every effort to honor all requests, however 

those requests received less than 24 hours before the meeting might not be provided if not reasonably 

feasible. 


